
  

 

 

  

     

 

  

 

 

 

    
        

  

     
   

  

    

         

        
      

       

          

       

     
     
       

             

      

    

         
     

     

     

        

          
 

          
        
          

      
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Next week at Ash Green Rev. Robb will start the week with an assembly at the Lower Site and 
classes will continue with their visits to Halifax Central Library during the morning on Monday. 
Class 1BR travel to the Abbey House Museum on Tuesday and Class 1C have their turn on 
Wednesday. Also on Wednesday Year 2 pupils can enjoy lunch with family members. Class 5W 
have a trip to Hebden Bridge on Thursday and we end the week on Friday when Year 6 host their 
class assemblies in the morning (9.05am) – Reception and KS1 Celebrations Assemblies will be at 
2.50pm – all welcome. 
 

So far      

95.0

 

% 

Thank you to parents and 
carers for supporting our 
Rainbow Day today. The 
children looked lovely in 
their bright colours as we 

celebrated Ellouise’s life and 
it meant a huge amount to 

Martin, Amanda and the 
family that our school 

community showed such 
support.  

 
R.I.P Ellouise 

  

 

CLASS DATE DESTINATION 

Class 1B/R Tuesday 6 February Abbey House Museum 

Class 1C Wednesday 7 February Abbey House Museum 

Class 5W Thursday 8 February Hebden Bridge 

Class 2C/2O Wednesday 14 February Shibden Hall 

 

We have a selection of trips coming up to help with our children’s learning. See below…  

The Spring Term Parents’ Evening  
is on 

MONDAY 12 FEBRUARY  
2.40 – 7.30 

Lists are up outside classes. 

ABBEY HOUSE MUSEUM 
 

As part of their topic on  
Old Houses and Homes, our 

lucky Year 1 children will visit 
the Abbey House Museum next 

week. 
They will spend the day 
comparing old and new 

artefacts, looking at old toys 
and experiencing an old 

cobbled street. 
Lunch will be taken in Kirkstall 

Abbey!  

Our Year 3 children are due to 
start their swimming lessons next 

term.  
 

There will be a meeting to discuss 

any information parents may need 
on… 

 

Wednesday 14 February 
3.00pm 

in Year 3 classrooms. 
 

Year 3 Parents… 

 

 
 

A huge well done to Millie Martin 
and Ella Dixon who supported 

our wonderful  
Pastoral Lead Workers,  

Mrs Mann and Mrs Bowers, in 
presenting to over 100 guests at 

The Shay Stadium yesterday.  
 

They spoke about the work we 
do to support children’s  

well-being and earned huge 

praise from the audience!  



  
    
 

 
   
   

 
 

   
 
 

     
        
     
      

       

        

    

   

     

       
        

     

         

   

     

     
   
 
       

    

       
    

   

      

       

    
   

     
       

           

        

         

      
     

      

        

      

 
  

  
  
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This year the school is holding a sponsored  
‘Bounce for Books’ on Wednesday 28th February to 

celebrate World Book Day. 
 

The children get sponsorship to bounce as many times 
as they can in one minute, on a bouncy castle in the 

school hall, to raise much needed money for reading 
resources in school. 

 

We hope this event this event will help to buy new 
guided reading books which will include books linked 

to year group topics, sets of phonics guided reading 
books, as well as books for other activities across 

school. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Wednesday 14 February is the chance for Year 3 pupils to invite family members (up to 2 adults) for lunch together.  
PLEASE COLLECT A SLIP FROM YOUR CHILD’S CLASS AND RETURN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE WITH £2 PER 
MEAL. THANK YOU.  
PRE-SCHOOL CHILDREN ARE WELCOME BUT THEY MUST REMAIN THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THEIR 
PARENTS. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 
 
 
 

 
   
   

 

Our Talk Topic next week  

will be ‘Safer Internet Day’.   
 

We will talk the do’s and don’ts of 

keeping safe online. 

 

 

 

We have class assemblies on Friday mornings 9.05am  - all welcome. They are as follows: 
 

 

Date Class Date Class 

9 February 6C & 6T 16 February 1B/R & 1C 

    

9 March 3G & 3T   
 

Ash Green will be celebrating 
Chinese New Year  

 
With a special lunch on  

Friday 16 February 2018 
 

School lunch will be 
 

Pork Chow Mein 
 

Or 
 

Crispy Chicken with  
Sweet and Sour Sauce 

 
Alternative options are  

jacket potato or sandwiches. 
 

If your child normally brings sandwiches 
from home but would like a school lunch 

on that day please return request forms by 
Friday 9 February. 

FIVE AT HEBDEN BRIDGE 
 

As part of their topic, Class 5W 
visit Hebden Bridge on  

Thursday 8 Feburary where they 
will spend the morning looking at 

buildings and their historical 

architecture. 


